We H.C.Mussen, E8q.,

Royal Celedonien Curling Club,
Phillips Place Bullding,
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Mussen:-

I have your letter of yesterday
re the visit of the fcottish and American Curlers.

I urged the Governor General to
participate, as you suggested, but I have not
received from him definite consent or refusal.

I shall be very glad to be with you
myself tnd shall again write to His Excellency
saying that I hope he has made up his mind to be
present,

Yours faithfully,




